
Resolution #GCC21-7
Charge to Study & Improve AVC Diversity

WHEREAS
Sigma Phi Epsilon has always been an organization that strives to improve measures of diversity,
equity, and inclusion; and

WHEREAS
Sigma Phi Epsilon provides each undergraduate chapter with an Alumni Volunteer Corporation
designed to teach, assist, and enhance the undergraduate experience; and

WHEREAS
Undergraduate chapters are continually becoming more diverse to reflect a wider range of race,
ethnicity, religion, and culture; and

WHEREAS
We should always seek to improve the role of the Alumni Volunteer Corporation’s ability to
enhance the undergraduate experience; therefore be it

RESOLVED
Sigma Phi Epsilon’s Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion standing committee shall investigate the
establishment of minimum diversity requirements across Alumni Volunteer Corporation boards
to better reflect the increasing diversity of our undergraduate chapters; and be it

RESOLVED
That Sigma Phi Epsilon’s Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion standing committee shall research
ways to further improve Alumni Volunteer Corporation diversity to create a better understanding
of current undergraduate chapters; and be it

RESOLVED
That the committee will present its report for a vote by the next Grand Chapter Conclave; and be
it

FURTHER RESOLVED
That any actions HQ is able to take within its existing purview in the interim to increase diversity
in our Alumni Volunteer Corporations to better reflect the makeup of our fraternity, it will.

Committee: Resolution Purple
Committee Recommends: Pass as amended
Grand Chapter Action: Pass

Ian Pitt, Chairman, Resolutions Purple Committee
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